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Spencer Fane to Host Arc National Convention

Welcome Reception in Denver

Spencer Fane is pleased to host a local chapter welcome reception on November 9
ahead of The Arc’s National Convention, an opportunity to connect and learn with
advocates, professionals, and people with intellectual and developmental
disabilities, at the firm's Denver office. Attorney David Miller currently serves as Vice
President of a Colorado Chapter — The Arc — Jefferson, Clear Creek & Gilpin Counties.

The reception welcomes event attendees and sponsors, and features a night of
networking, live music, and refreshments.

The Arc promotes and protects the human rights of people with intellectual and
developmental disabilities and actively supports their full inclusion and participation
in the community throughout their lifetimes.

At Spencer Fane, David works closely with individuals and companies, providing
guidance and counsel in all aspects of bankruptcy law and commercial litigation. All
clients, both debtors and creditors, benefit from his extensive knowledge and
experience in bankruptcy and related matters.


https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/david-miller/

